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Wednesday, February 5, 2025 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

Seniors, if you've applied to UCSB join us to hear about UCSB's Yardi Scholars Program opportunity - a four-

year scholarship program available to students who will be attending the university.. An informational 

meeting will take place in the library on Thursday from 4-5pm. (Soto 2/4 - 2/5)  

Seniors, tomorrow you will continue registering for AHC Fall 2025. Please check your email for what to bring! 

Registration will be happening in your English Classes. (Sustaita 2/5)  

Attention students, this is the last month to pre-order your yearbook. You may purchase your yearbook 

online or at the business office for only $95 using cash or credit card. (Salazar 2/4 - 2/5) 

Seniors, you may now purchase your graduation cap and gown set and "class of 2025" sash at the business 

office. You have till the end of the month to take advantage of the group sale. Use cash or credit 

card. (Salazar 2/4 - 2/5) 

Hey Senior! Want to go to Grad Night at Disneyland on May 27? Tickets are on sale NOW. Stop by the Busi-

ness Office to pick up your permission slip. Tickets will be on sale until March 5 or until they sell out. Don’t 

wait! (Pearson 2/4 - 2/5) 

Wednesday February 5th to Friday February 8th during lunch,  the senior class will be selling Valentine's Day 

grams in front of the 100's come stop buy and buy a gram for you friend significant other and hey maybe 

even your ex all proceeds will go to help pay for prom make sure you know their 4th period teacher and 

bring you money  grams will be selling for 3 dollars. (Araujo 2/5 - 2/6)  

CLUBS  

Attention Close Up Washington DC Club Students:  We have an important meeting at lunch on Wednes-

day in room 640- please attend and arrive early! (Hennings 2/4 - 2/5)  

Attention FBLA members, we will have a meeting this Thursday in room 233, make sure not to miss it! (Fulton 

2/5 - 2/6)  

SPORTS  

Attention students. Any player interested in playing Baseball this spring. We are having an informational 

meeting  in the Auto Shop room 512 at lunch Thursday the 6th with Coach Almaguer.  All new and return-

ing players must attend.  Tryouts will be scheduled shortly afterwards.  See you February 6th. Go Saints! 

(Almaguer 2/5 - 2/6)  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  


